
 

MENDHAM PARISH COUNCIL 

PLANNING MEETING  

MONDAY 9TH JUNE 2014 – 6PM. 

On site at All Saints Church 

Present: Peter Lee, Cecil Hadingham, Jimmy Kent, Richard Mattocks, Kathy 

Ferrar, Sandra King, Geoff Lane and Denis Pye. The clerk, Caroline Cardwell, 

was in attendance. 

Application no. 1577/14  - (details of all documents may be viewed on Mid-

Suffolk District Council’s website) 

Councillors discussed the plans to provide a new meeting room and equal 

access toilet facilities to this grade I listed building. They were happy to 

support these proposals. 

Next full meeting – 14th July 2014 


